
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 27th January 2023 

Coming up soon is our Children’s Mental 
Health Week (6th-10th February). There 
will be lots of events happening during the 
week and a letter detailing these will be 
coming out soon. An important date is 

Thursday 9th as we will be welcoming par-
ents into school from 3.30pm to enjoy fun 

activities with their children and other 
families. 

Our term dates for next academic year are 
on the school website in the noticeboard 

section: 

https://friarsprimaryschool.com/term-
dates/ 

 

Our Superstars this week are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

17th Jan – Y6 trip to Heritage Centre  

17th Jan – Wick Court meeting for Y5/6 par-
ents at 5pm 

25th Jan – Year 3 trip to Unicorn Theatre 

30th Jan – Y4 Athletics at The Castle  

1st Feb - Strike Action. School only open to 
Nursery, Reception, Year 6 and confirmed 
critical worker group.  

8th Feb – Sports Leaders Bowling trip  

9th Feb – Drama Workshops for EYs, Y1 and Y2 

24th Feb – Y3 start swimming 

1st March – Pupil Review Day / Parent  

Consultations SCHOOL CLOSED 

* look out for the appointment sheets which 
will be coming soon.    

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Attendance Lates Total Points 

Year 1 15 20 250 

Year 2 14 15 150 

Year 3 29 14 200 

 Year 4 14 15 225 

Year 5 6 3 975 

Year 6 14 7 725 

Gentle reminders 

Punctuality:  

It is very important that children arrive at school 
on time so they don’t miss out on any learning. The 
gates open at 8.45am and all children should be in 
school by 9.00am  

Reading:  

It is very important that your child reads        
regularly at home and brings their book bag to 
school so we can change their books.  

Overall whole school attendance 

for week beginning: 23/01/2023      

  

93.33% 

1st Place Attendance:  Y5  

2nd Place Punctuality:  Y5 
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Year One  

Year Four 

This week in maths we have been  
ordering and comparing numbers to 20. 
We built towers to match our given 
number and then lined the towers up 
from smallest to greatest. 

In science we have continued to look at 
materials and their properties. This 
week we looked at which objects are 
transparent and which objects are 
opaque. Then we talked about which 
materials where commonly transparent 
and which were opaque. 

In DT we are going to be making our own sea-
sonal soup. We have been investigating what 
vegetables are in season in the UK throughout 
the year. This week, we visited our local super-
market to find out where all the vegetables, 
that are on sale, come from. We were surprised 
to find that some of the vegetables are flown 
into the UK from as far away as Peru! 

We recorded where all the foods 
came from. 
Next week, we are going to write 
a recipe to make our own seasonal 
soup, then we will cook it! 






